COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In the Matter of:

ELECTRONIC INVESTIGATION INTO
COMPLIANCE WITH EXCAVATOR LOCATE
REQUESTS PURSUANT TO KRS 367.4909 AND
KRS 367.4917(7)

CASE NO.
2022-00363

RESPONSE

Cumberland Falls Highway Water District files this response to the Kentucky Public Service
Commission Case Number 2022-00363. In response to Case Number 2022-00363, our response
is as follows:

a. Since January 1, 2022, the number of locate requests received in total and broken out
into types of locate requests contained in KRS 367.4909(5);
Response: Since January 1, 2022, Cumberland Falls Highway Water District has
received a total of 699 requests to locate and mark our water lines. Of the 699
requests received, 7 were emergency locates and 692 were normal excavation locate
requests.

b. Since January 1, 2022, the number of second or subsequent requests for the same
locate request received in total and broken out into types of locate requests
contained in KRS 367.4909(5);

Response: Since January 1, 2022, we have had 70 second or subsequent requests
for the same locate request.

c. Since January 1, 2022, the length of time required to respond to each
requestor/excavator in total and broken out into the types of locate requests
contained in KRS 367.4909(5). Also, provide information showing whether
underground facilities are marked within the statutory window and the average time
it takes to respond to a locate request;

Response: Since January 1, 2022, we have responded to all locate requests within
the allotted time as outlined in KRS 367.4909(5). In most cases, the locate requests
were responded to the same day as requested or the next day. Emergency locates
are responded to immediately.



